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Winter Breakfast Festival

Join us for a magical start to the winter season at our Winter Breakfast Festival
on December 21st! Get ready to step into a world of wonder and joy!

We invite you and your family to celebrate the winter festival by dressing up in
your favorite Disney costumes or festive wear. To add to the magic, we'll be
serving up free pancakes, fresh fruits, and delightful hot drinks for you and
your family to enjoy. Join us for a morning filled with fantastic food, festive fun,
and cherished memories!



Hot Lunch White Spot Day

We're thrilled to announce the arrival of our brand-new hot lunch menu from
White Spot, launching on January 12th! Please stay tuned for our ordering open
date.



Special Thanks To Our Amazing Volunteers

Thank you to our incredible volunteers! Your dedication and hard work are the
heartbeats behind the success of our events. We are grateful for all that you do
to make our events extraordinary!

Please note that while this photo captures some of our amazing volunteers, there
are many other volunteers whose valuable contributions might not be pictured. A
huge thanks to everyone who dedicated their time and effort to support our
events. Your unseen but impactful work is truly appreciated!


